
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Gool Perran Lowen Dhywgh Onen Hag Oll! 

Happy St Piran's Day to one and all 
 

On Tuesday, we enjoyed celebrating St Piran's Day. Children learnt some 

Cornish, enjoyed Cornish stories, pasties, looked at historical artefacts by 

becoming historians and of course we sang the unofficial anthem of     

Cornwall Trelawney and Cornwall My Home. The sounds of them all    

singing in the hall together always makes me feel proud to be Cornish! 
 

On Thursday, World Book Day was amazing! So many different         

characters and of course the sleepy crowd in their pyjamas. Lots of things 

happened through out the day starting off with many of you joining us to 

read a story and then we were so fortunate to have the author Simon James 

lead an assembly. Check out the photos on page 3 
 

Cross Country - last Friday was the last race in the league. A massive well 

done to all those who have taken part - super performances all round with 

many achieving their personal bests. A fantastic first place to India in 

Y5! I'd also like to thank Mr Jones for leading them all and taking them 

each time.  

Have a lovely weekend & best wishes.  Mrs Pipe, Headteacher 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 

84% 98% 93% 96% 98% 94% 98% 

Attendance Stars 

PE Kits               Please see our website for uniform reminders.  

                        

PE Days     

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days.  

Long hair should be tied back. Please 

wear their usual school jumper/

cardigan.  
 

A reminder of the school PE Kit... 

Black shorts/leggings/skorts with plain coloured t-shirt (team      

colours) or white t-shirt and plimsolls/trainers. (No team football kits, 

running gear or other attire should be worn for P.E. or after school 

clubs unless specified by the teacher in charge of that club.) 

During the winter, plain black leggings or jogging bottoms may be 

worn for outdoor games.  

 

Monday Y3 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Y1/2 

Thursday EYFS/Y6 

Friday Y4 

Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Ralph & Sienna Tamar Finley & George 

Fowey Freya Lynher Jack & Alfie 

Loveny Harry Camel Coco-Rose & Phoebe 

Valency Bobby & Phoenix   

Diary Dates 

“Books are a uniquely portable magic.” – Stephen King 

Photographer in school—PE kits (team kits) 

On Monday, the school photographer will be in school to take 

photos of classes and teams. If your child is in a sports team, 

please make sure they have their PE kit in school on Monday.    

Thank you 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that next week is the last week for after school 

clubs with the exception of GoActive’s Archery. Their last     

session is on 25th March.  

PTFA AGM—26th March at 2:30pm 

Meeting in the school hall or if you can’t make it, join on your 

computer, mobile app or room device via Teams—Click here 

to join the meeting -Meeting ID: 354 975 602 120 - Passcode: 

PWKknT     

Snacks in School 

Please can we remind you that, as stated in the school 

welcome letter, any snack brought into school should be 

without it’s wrapper and in a named container. This is a 

huge help as it hopefully avoids any confusion or loss of 

snack and it also prevents the school site becoming   

untidy.  

Of course we encourage healthy snacks and all infant 

children have a fruit/vegetable snack provided for them 

by the Schools Fruit & Vegetable Scheme. Please support 

us by providing healthy snacks for the Junior               

children too. 

Please do not bring any sweets or fizzy                          

drinks into school.  

11 Mar Photographer in school—teams/classes 

14 Mar Johnny Cowling Show 

15 Mar  
Y2 Wild Tribe 

Red Nose Day 

19 Mar Little Cherries Pop Up Play—Hall 9-10am 

22 Mar Y1 Wild Tribe 

26 Mar  
PTFA AGM, 2:30 in Hall  

Reception Class trip to Theatre 

27 Mar Easter Marathon 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

6 May BANK HOLIDAY 

8 May Governor meeting 

13-16 May KS2 SATS week 

24 May Sports Day 1:30 for all 

27-31 May HALF TERM 

3 Jun Non-pupil day 

24 Jun Governor meeting 

23 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 Jul Non-pupil days 

25 Jul -3 Sep SUMMER BREAK 

3 Sep Non-pupil day 

Go Cornish  

We are joining the project titled ‘Go Cornish’ to help children 

learn about our Cornish Heritage. We will be beginning to learn 

some of the Cornish language in school and hope you enjoy 

spotting a few words on our newsletter each week!   

https://dobwallscornwall.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/information/uniform-and-equipment
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjgyNDkxOTctMjhiZS00MGMwLWJlODItNGZiNWJhYWE2YWM2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7dea264-d7cb-4f30-98e1-2edb2278df64%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225cfd533c-d7c4-4996-bc36-daf66dff8ffb%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjgyNDkxOTctMjhiZS00MGMwLWJlODItNGZiNWJhYWE2YWM2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7dea264-d7cb-4f30-98e1-2edb2278df64%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225cfd533c-d7c4-4996-bc36-daf66dff8ffb%22%7d


 

 

The star learners this week Y6. This week Camel class have been focussed on writing 
a story based on a stimulus. The stimulus was a picture of a strange music shop. The 
children had to use their imaginations to decide what the story behind the strange 
shop could be and what would happen to the characters. They then had to draft, edit 
and improve their work making use of the plan-do-review Secret Skill. These two 
pieces by Reuben and Finn were wonderfully written and incredibly creative.  

 

Finn 

Reuben 





FOOTBALL SUCCESS! 
 
The girls won 3-0 away to Pensilva this afternoon.  
 

They all played brilliantly, with lots of chances created by Ava and Tamara, and shots from  
Tilly and India.  
 

Mabel and Lucy were fantastic at closing down players to win the ball back for Dobwalls 
and  Connie grabbed a second half hattrick to secure the win.  



TERM DATES 2024—2025 


